
Sacramento Southern Railroad - MOW Update 
April 8, 2013 

 
Hello All, 
 
Thursday night the crew straightened the ties and tightened the bolts to be ready for 
Saturday. Saturday we installed the standard gauge rails and spiked about every fourth 
tie. Tuesday the crew will continue spiking ties. 
 
Thursday I have my monthly meeting at the shops with Alan. After that we will probably 
go out and spike more if it is still light and if there are more ties to spike. 
  
Saturday we will work on decking or the narrow gauge track or railings. There is a lot 
still to do so if you can come out, please come out and enjoy the sunshine and good 
company. 
 
See you out on the line, 
Alan, Richard and Chris 
 
 

     

     


